MEMORANDUM

To: Rebe;:’f:a Auglir,\Director of Planning and Land Use Services

From: Richérd'\il.q,éh n, Town Manager

Date: Januaryzgj)z \\

Re: Vista Lane Sidewalks

Per our discussion, the owner of the residential property at 5 Vista Lane is asking to remove the short
section (100 ft) of sidewalk adjoining the subject property. The sidewalk was originally constructed in
1977 as part of the area subdivision. At this point, it seems unlikely sidewalks will be extended along the
west side of the roadway.

By action at its meeting of Tuesday, January 25, 2022, the Council referred this matter to the Town Plan
and Zoning Commission for a report and recommendation under CGS Section 8-24. Subject to approval,
the cost to remove the sidewalk and restore to Town standards will be the responsibility of the property
owner.

Please schedule this matter for a Commission review advise. Should you have any questions, please let
me Know.

RJJ/sal
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